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Students honored in video contest 

A video by Lincoln High School students, "Trans Non-Binary Message," has won third 
place in the 2016 Student Voices campaign, a contest featuring stories of successful 
advocacy. 

The video focuses on the need for gender-neutral bathrooms at San Jose Unified 
schools. It was directed by sophomore Deena Umeda. Other team members included 
students Teague Shattuck, Amanda Miller, Kian Martin, Lucas Leary, Luka Fazal, 
Jensen Kraus and Kai Pornel. 

More than 300 students in the state participated in the contest, sponsored by the 
California Alliance for Arts Education. To see the video, go to bayareane.ws/1WkeJog. 

 

 

 

	


